
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Nakuru County Public Service Board wishes to notify the general 

public that there are FAKE job vacancy advertisements No. 

04/2023 for the department of Education ICT and e-Government 

and advert No. 05/2023 for the department of Public Service 

Training and Devolution. Please note that these advertisements 

HAVE NOT ORIGINATED from Nakuru County Public Service 

Board. 

The public is therefore advised that available vacancies in the 

County Government of Nakuru are always published in the local 

dailies and official Nakuru County website-www.nakuru.go.ke 


